
Title I Schoolwide Program

There are two types of Title I programs: targeted assistance and schoolwide. A schoolwide program 

is a comprehensive reform strategy designed to upgrade the entire educational program in a Title I 

school. Title I schools must apply to become a schoolwide program. 

The school’s schoolwide plan must be in an understandable format. The schoolwide plan must be 

easily accessible and available to school and district staff, parents, and the public. The schoolwide

plan remains in effect for the duration of the school’s participation in Title I. For more information 

visit the Title I website: https://dpi.wi.gov/title-i/schoolwide-program. 

The Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015,
20 U.S.C. § 6314, and 6318

Parent and Family Engagement A schoolwide program must involve 

parents in an organized, ongoing, and timely manner in the planning, review, and 

improvement of the schoolwide program. The process should include an adequate 

representation of the families served by the school. 

Student Progress Monitoring The plan may include tools and 

processes for ongoing student progress monitoring. Schoolwide programs must 

have methods for reporting student progress to parents. 

Serving all Students, Families, Staff In a schoolwide program, all 

students, staff, and families are Title I contributors. 

Essential Components of a Schoolwide Program Include:

Addressing the Schoolwide Plan The school’s schoolwide plan 

must be in an understandable format. The schoolwide plan must be easily 

accessible and available to school and district staff, parents, and the public. The 

school must regularly review the plan and revise as necessary with their 

schoolwide team. 

School Team A school must have a team, including teachers, principals, 

other school leaders, paraprofessionals, parents, and other members of the 

community to implement the schoolwide plan. 
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